Robert C. Smith III Executive Director exdir@abfse.org

Michael G. Landon Asst. Executive Director mlandon@abfse.org

Trudy R. Ellmore Admin. Asst. trellmore@abfse.org

AMERICAN BOARD of FUNERAL SERVICE EDUCATION



992 Mantua Pike, Suite 108 Woodbury Heights NJ 08097 www.abfse.org (816) 233-3747 FAX (856) 579-7354 National Funeral Directors Association

National Funeral Directors and Morticians Association

Cremation Association of North America

Accredited Institutions

April 20, 2023

Tonjua Williams, Ph.D., President St. Petersburg College 7200 N. 66th Street Pinellas Park, FL 33781

Dear President Williams:

The Committee on Accreditation (COA) of the American Board of Funeral Service Education met on April 12, 2023. During that time, the COA reviewed the self study document, site visit report and institutional response to the site visit submitted as part of the re-accreditation process for St. Petersburg College Funeral Services Program. COA also had the opportunity to hear oral responses from Dr. Deanna Stentiford, Dean of Allied Health; Kevin Davis, Program Director; and Gary Brown, Faculty Member.

On behalf of the COA, I am pleased to inform you that reaccreditation of St. Petersburg College Funeral Services Program is granted for a seven (7) year period with no stipulations.

Important factors in the accreditation decision were these observations:

• Strong institutional support for the program, a supportive Advisory Board and a dedicated program director and faculty.

Congratulations on the results of your re-accreditation efforts.

Please feel free to contact me if further information is needed.

Sincerely,

Robert C. Smith III Executive Director

ec: Leili McMurrough, COA Chair
Dr. Deanna Stentiford, Dean Allied Health
Kevin Davis, Program Director
Gary Brown, Faculty